PRACTICE LETTERHEAD
Our Ref:  SP/LJS/Std Letter
[DATE]
TEMPLATE LETTER

Dear Chief Constable
My representative professional body, the General Practitioner Committee of the British Medical Association has stated the following:-
The interpretation of the medical evidence to assist the Chief Constable in their decision regarding the grant or renewal of a firearms or shotgun certificate should be undertaken by an appropriately qualified medical practitioner who is not the patient’s General Practitioner.  The role of the GP is to continue to provide access to the application’s full medical record, in line with statutory legislation.

I am not in a position, therefore, to respond to your request for an option for the reasons outlined above, but with the patient’s consent will provide copies of relevant records in order for you to apply an appropriate process.

Yours sincerely

